
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTO 

July 16, 1982 

Dear Bob: 

Nancy and I are pleased to express our 
congratulations and very best wishes as 
you celebrate your special day. 

We hope July 22 finds you enjoying a 
festive and memorable day. 

Happy Birthday! 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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